
 

 
 

Product recall notice  
27/09/2024 

Please be aware of a product recall on the following products 
 
 

Product 
code 

Product name 
Pack 
size 

Supplier Best before date 
or use by date 

Batch 
code(s) 

05175 Minced Beef & Veg 
Medium Slice 

70 x 
130g 

LEWIS PIE & PASTY 
COMPANY LTD 

All  from 04.04.25 to 
26.07.25 

All 

31394 MOJ Halal Steak Slice 70 x 
130g 

LEWIS PIE & PASTY 
COMPANY LTD 

All  from 04.04.25 to 
26.07.25 

All 

55598 Steak & Kidney Pie 
Unbaked 

60 x 
140g 

LEWIS PIE & PASTY 
COMPANY LTD 

All  from 04.04.25 to 
26.07.25 

All 

61201 British Steak Pie Red 
Tractor 

12 x 
300g 

LEWIS PIE & PASTY 
COMPANY LTD 

All  from Apr 2025 to 
July 2025 

All 

61202 British Steak & Ale 
Pie Red Tractor 

12 x 
300g 

LEWIS PIE & PASTY 
COMPANY LTD 

Apr 2025, May 2025, 
Jun 2025, July 2025 

L4190LC & 
L4200LC 

72330 MOJ Steak Slice 70 x 
130g 

LEWIS PIE & PASTY 
COMPANY LTD 

All from 04.04.25 to 
26.07.25 

All 

22939 Phat Wrapped 
Seriously Cheesy 
Pasty 

20 x 
225g 

PHAT PASTY 24.04.25 
28.05.25 
03.07.25 
16.07.25 

424042 
428052 
403072 
416072 

 
 
 

Reason for the recall: The nationwide issue regarding Mustard ingredients containing peanuts. 

 
 
What to do next & FAQ: 
 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ’s) 
 
I have a different expiry date/batch code/product to what has been recalled, is it OK to use? 
Yes, ONLY product that matches the details confirmed above is affected by this recall. If the product you have does not match 
this, then you are safe to continue using it. 
 
I have served the product already, what do I do?  
We are taking a precautionary approach based on advice from the FSA and advising these foods containing mustard, mustard 
powder or mustard flour must be withdrwan if raw materials are sourced from a specific supplier. If you or your customers 
experience any illness/injury then they should seek advice from their GP or 111. 
 
I have the affected product, but I don’t see there is anything wrong with it/I need to use it, can I just use the product? 
We appreciate the product may look OK or that you may be left short of ingredients however, you must follow the 
instructions on the recall notice and dispose of the stock you have. We cannot accept any liability for any issues arising from 
customers choosing to ignore recall instructions 
 
I have disposed of the product, but need to now re-order stock/get a replacement product 



If you use Bidfood Direct, please place a new order on the platform. If you use Telesales, please call your local Telesales team 
to arrange a new delivery 
 
I need some additional help or information 
If you need help with regards to orders, pricing, delivery or collection – contact your local depot 
If you need help or advice related to the issue of the recall – email recall@bidfood.co.uk  
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